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Almost Black
This book contains all-new materials from a starstudded roster of Model Railroader authors. (Tony
Koester, Mont Switzer, Cody Grivno, Jeff Willson,
James McNabb, Keith Kohlmann) In 25 Freight Car
Projects, modelers will find a wide variety of modeling
techniques and ideas. With a focus on HO and N
scales, this book provides step-by-step photos and
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instructions to show readers how to model a range of
freight cars.

MotorBoating
This history of the High Country in the Snowy River
area of NSW is largely based on interviews with local
people. Tells of droving, working the snow leases,
dingo trapping, battling with the winter snow and
other aspects of High Country life.

Conix Architects
Advances in Risk and Prevention Research and
Treatment / 2012 Edition is a ScholarlyEditions™
eBook that delivers timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about Risk and
Prevention. The editors have built Advances in Risk
and Prevention Research and Treatment / 2012
Edition on the vast information databases of
ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information
about Risk and Prevention in this eBook to be deeper
than what you can access anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative, informed, and
relevant. The content of Advances in Risk and
Prevention Research and Treatment / 2012 Edition
has been produced by the world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research institutions, and
companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited
by the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a source you can
cite with authority, confidence, and credibility. More
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information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.

Star Wars Learning Fun Book
Spark a passion for sailng and the outdoors in your
child From the Moonbeam Children’s Book Awards
bronze medal winner! Ever since humankind began
seafaring, boats and shoreline adventures have
produced sturdy, independent, creative, self-reliant
kids. From the author of the bestselling Complete
Sailor and proud father of a boy mariner, here is the
book for all parents who want to introduce their kids
to the world of boats, boating, sailing, the shore, and
the sea. It provides dozens of adventures and
activities for kids, and a plethora of projects for you
and your kids to do together. Topics range from howto to fanciful, in random organization so that each
excursion into the book turns up unrelated gems on
facing pages. The Anti-Pirate Potato Cannon
encourages your kid to get outdoors and on the
water, to build things, to try things, to cultivate their
curiosity, to learn self-reliance, and to get a giant
dose of the magic of seaside adventure. Loaded with
things for kids to do--build a rope ladder; build a Huck
Finn raft from PVC pipe; catch and fillet a fish; go
crabbing; skip a stone; body surf; waterski on bare
feet; chart a cove; learn the great sea battles; build a
sandcastle; navigate; win a sailboat race; paddle a
sea kayak; and a whole lot more. Designed to
cultivate a kid's curiosity about the natural world.
Topics include: Where's the wind coming from; How
high is that wave; An anti-pirate potato cannon; Brew
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your own biofuel; Make a dugout canoe; Build a Huck
Finn raft from PVC pipe; Skip a stone; Build a
sandcastle; Carve a paddle; Row a boat Escape a rip
current; Go kite sailing; Navigate by the stars; Carve a
half-hull model; What's on the bottom; A journey to
the abyss; Don't wrestle an alligator; A dinghy
camper; How to dive with mask and snorkel; Build a
motorboat from cardboard tubes; Body surf;
Recognize ships; Discipline in the Age of Sail: cat-onine tails, hanging from the yardarms; Steer without a
rudder; Chapter 25. Tie up to a dock; Reading a lines
drawing; Whatever floats your boat; Play nautical
capture the flag; Paddle a sea kayas; Build a rowboat;
Signal across the water; Capture plankton in a net; Tie
knots and splices; Make a rope ladder; Make a chart
of your favorite cove; Throw your own beach clam
bake; Make a catboat-race weather vane; Fight off a
shark; Heave a monkey's fist; Ski on your own bare
feet; Fillet a fish and cook it on your engine; Your own
ditty bag; A proper sailor's knife; How to stand up on
a PWC; How to get up on a wakeboard; Go clamming;
Build a human pyramid on water skis; How to poop in
a boat: How marine heads work; Diver's tube raft;
Submarine a PWC; Survive a sinking; Finding east or
west All you need is the north star; The bosun's pipe;
Ships in a bottle; Five sea battles that changed
history; Use the five secrets of winning a sailboat
race; Make a viewing bucket to see underwater; Cast
a fly; Survive a hurricane; The Eskimo roll; Stow that
chart; Goggles from a soda bottle; Find fish fast;
Repair a sail; Whalewatching; Go on a plastics hunt;
Don't be left in the dark; Pets at sea: how to train your
cat or dog for boating; The green and clean boat; Ride
the disk; Go crabbing; Careers at sea; Pass your
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boating license exam; Origins of sea terms; The best
way to coil rope; Carve a slalom turn; Keeping watch;
Throwing a cast net; Keep what you catch - start an
aquarium; Heroes of the Sea: Shackleton, Slocum,
Day, Knox-Johnston, Heyerdahl, etc.; Books & Stories
(Three Men in a Boat, Crunch and Des, Riddle of the
Sands, Swallows and Amazons); Stage paintball sea
battles; Read the messages in clouds; Get unlost in
the fog: sager forecaster; Know how to handle waves;
Semaphore signals; Glacier surfing; Great voyages by
young mariners; Make a weather station

Advances in Risk and Prevention
Research and Treatment: 2012 Edition
This book presents an updated discussion of the
chemical composition and biological properties of the
main bee products. Specific attention is focused on
the beneficial biological activities of bee products in
human health. Honey, royal jelly, propolis, bee pollen
and bee venom are used as nutriment and in
traditional medicine. Their composition is rather
variable and depends on the floral source and
external factors, such as seasonal, environmental
conditions and processing. Bee products are rich in
several essential nutrients and non essential
nutrients, as sugars, minerals, proteins, free amino
acids, vitamins, enzymes and polyphenols, that seem
to be closely related to their biological functions. The
effects of these products in nutrition, aging and agerelated diseases, cancer, neurodegenerative diseases
and pathogen infections are discussed.
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A.W.N. Pugin and the Revival of
Memorial Brasses
This Awesome Notebook Is Perfect size for Your purse,
tote bag, desk, backpack, school, home or work.Can
be used as a notebook, journal, diary or composition
book for school and work. Details: Paperback Glossy
Cover Wide Ruled Lined Paper 110 Pages 7 x 10
Inches Designed in USA

The Bombardier Story
The Ultimate Wedding Guest Book 8.25X6" and is 79
Pages Journal For: Wedding Party and Family Guests
to Write In and Great Keepsake Memories To Cherish
For Years to Come. Funny Wedding Guest Book For
Guest to Write in Memory Keepsake. **If love were a
recipe, what would be the ingredients? **Date Night
Ideas **My Special Wishes a celebration of love and
friendship a kiss to build a dream on a life together a
perfect match a special wish for a sweet couple a
testament of my love a toast to us a toast to your love
a walk to change your life a wedding wish for you a
wonderful journey together all dressed up always and
forever always by my side always there for me Funny
Wedding Guest Book Memoir Keepsake Diary To Write
Memories in.

2018 XIV International Engineering
Congress (CONIIN)
One of Goodreads' Best Romances of October! A 2017
RT Reviewer's Choice Nominee for Best Historical
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Love & Laughter! Set in New York City’s Gilded Age,
Joanna Shupe’s Avon debut introduces an English
beauty with a wicked scheme to win the man she
loves—and the American scoundrel who ruins her best
laid plans… Lady Honora Parker must get engaged as
soon as possible, and only a particular type of man
will do. Nora seeks a mate so abhorrent, so
completely unacceptable, that her father will reject
the match—leaving her free to marry the artist she
loves. Who then is the most appalling man in
Manhattan? The wealthy, devilishly handsome
financier, Julius Hatcher, of course…. Julius is
intrigued by Nora’s ruse and decides to play along.
But to Nora’s horror, Julius transforms himself into the
perfect fiancé, charming the very people she hoped
he would offend. It seems Julius has a secret plan all
his own—one that will solve a dark mystery from his
past, and perhaps turn him into the kind of man Nora
could truly love.

Bee Products - Chemical and Biological
Properties
This Golf Score Book card has many spaces. You can
play 9 or 18 holes of disc golf with this printable score
sheet for Frisbee golf players. Size 8.5 x 11 Inch, 100
Pages

Purple Water
Examines the important contribution of Augustus
Wellby Northmore Pugin (1812-52) in the revival of
memorial brasses in English churches, an art that had
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declined since the middle ages. Puts Pugin's writings
and many designs in the context of 19th century
religious revival and the rising fortunes of the Catholic
Church; and shows how his collaboration with
metalworker John Hardman changed the attitudes
about memorial brasses and restored a lost standard
of craftsmanship. Well illustrated, largely by brass
rubbings. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR

Bahamas 2009
This textbook, first published in 2003, emphasises the
fundamentals and the mathematics underlying
computer graphics. The minimal prerequisites, a basic
knowledge of calculus and vectors plus some
programming experience in C or C++, make the book
suitable for self study or for use as an advanced
undergraduate or introductory graduate text. The
author gives a thorough treatment of transformations
and viewing, lighting and shading models,
interpolation and averaging, Bézier curves and Bsplines, ray tracing and radiosity, and intersection
testing with rays. Additional topics, covered in less
depth, include texture mapping and colour theory.
The book covers some aspects of animation, including
quaternions, orientation, and inverse kinematics, and
includes source code for a Ray Tracing software
package. The book is intended for use along with any
OpenGL programming book, but the crucial features
of OpenGL are briefly covered to help readers get up
to speed. Accompanying software is available freely
from the book's web site.
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Gulliver's Wife
This publication reviews recent developments in East
Asian local currency bond markets along with the
outlook, risks, and policy options. It covers the 10
members of the Association of Southeast Asian
Nations and the People's Republic of China; Hong
Kong, China; and the Republic of Korea.

MotorBoating
Researcher and scientist Fred Harrington wondered
about wolf howls. He did some hands-on research and
some howling himself and noticed that wolves howl
when they are at meeting sites when they are
teaching their pups at hunting sites and to protect
their territories.

London's Lost Rivers
Non-Uniform Rational B-Splines have become the de
facto standard in CAD/CAM and computer graphics.
This well-known book covers NURBS from their
geometric beginnings to their industrial applications.
The second edition incorporates new results and a
chapter on Pythagorean curves, a development that
shows promise in applications such as NC machining

Asia Bond Monitor March 2020
One Cool Kangaroo
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This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in
our most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available
to the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.

Advanced Multimedia and Ubiquitous
Engineering
The 20 SC30CA® National Solo® Rules is the
established set of autocross regulations created and
refined by the Sports Car Club of America® for over
45 years. The Solo® Rules covers each aspect of an
SCCA® Solo® event (autocross) from event safety
and operational procedures to vehicle classing and
allowed modifications. Used by SCCA® event officials,
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workers, and competitors (drivers).

Fibre Science and Technology
Promote research and development in key
engineering areas

2020 SCCA Solo Rules
Children can practice their math, removing the
stickers after each lesson andstarting anew.
(Consumable)

Symphony No. 25, K. 183
Backpacker
This volume brings together contributions
representing the state-of-the-art in new multimedia
and future technology information research, currently
a major topic in computer science and electronic
engineering. Researchers aim to interoperate
multimedia frameworks, transforming the way people
work and interact with multimedia data. This book
covers future information technology topics including
digital and multimedia convergence, ubiquitous and
pervasive computing, intelligent computing and
applications, embedded systems, mobile and wireless
communications, bio-inspired computing, grid and
cloud computing, semantic web, human-centric
computing and social networks, adaptive and contextaware computing, security and trust computing and
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related areas. Representing the combined
proceedings of the 9th International Conference on
Multimedia and Ubiquitous Engineering (MUE-15) and
the 10th International Conference on Future
Information Technology (Future Tech 2015), this book
aims to provide a complete coverage of the areas
outlined and to bring together researchers from
academic and industry and other practitioners to
share their research ideas, challenges and solutions.

Disc Golf Score Sheet
The story of the company that was founded by the
inventor of the snowmobile In 1942, Joseph-Armand
Bombardier invented the snowmobile and founded his
company to manufacture them. From its humble
beginnings as an entrepreneurial company in rural
Quebec, led by an enterprising inventor, Bombardier
Inc. has emerged as a global leader in the
transportation industry. This book tells the fascinating
tale of this remarkably well managed company that
has enjoyed spectacular growth in its chosen markets
through strong leadership and management strategy,
succession planning, strategic diversification, and
turnaround and acquisition artistry. The fascinating
story of the world's largest rail manufacturer for both
railway and subway Reveals why Bombardier Inc. is a
multi-faceted global company yet nobody knows their
name Written by Larry MacDonald the author of
Nortel Network The Bombardier Story shows how
invention and entrepreneurship, management and
leadership, smooth succession planning, and
turnaround and acquisition built this global
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powerhouse.

NURBS for Curve & Surface Design
Wild Stallion/Genuine Cowboy
Despite increasing interest in the use of human
enhancement drugs (HEDs), our understanding of this
phenomenon and the regulatory framework used to
address it has lagged behind. Encompassing public
health, epidemiology, neuroethics, sport science,
criminology, and sociology, this book brings together
a broad spectrum of scholarly insights and research
expertise from leading authorities to examine key
international issues in the field of HEDs. As
"traditional" and other "new" drug markets have
occupied much of the academic attention, there has
been a lack of scholarly focus on human
enhancement drugs. This book provides readers with
a much-needed understanding of the illicit drug
market of HEDs. The authors, from a variety of
cultural contexts, disciplines and perspectives,
include both academics and practitioners. Topics
explored in this collection amongst others include: The anti-doping industry and performance and image
enhancing drugs - Steroids and gender - The use of
cognitive enhancing drugs in academia - The use of
sunless synthetic tanning products - The (online)
trade of HEDs - Regulations of the enhancement
drugs market This collection will serve as a reference
for students, academics, practitioners, law
enforcement and others working in this area to reflect
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on the current state of research and consider future
priorities. This detailed exploration will provide a
valuable knowledge base for those interested in
human enhancement drugs, while also promoting
critical discussion.

Before We're Forgotten
Describes special events, activities, and attractions on
each island, and offers tips on traveling essentials
such as hotels and restaurants.

Human Enhancement Drugs
Conix Architects has grown steadily over the years,
but its expansion has gained momentum in particular
over the last couple of years. Founded in 1979 by
Christine Conix, the architectural practice has offices
in both Antwerp and Brussels (since 2004). The firm
has a team of 67 creative and motivated individuals.
Sylvie Bruyninckx became a partner in 2005. Conix
Architects strive for a type of architecture that
integrates four basic ideas: context, durability, society
and know-how, which is always characterized by its
open and spatial concept. The needs, desires and
expectations of the client are translated into unique
contemporary projects. Conix Architects created this
book, with contributions by Kas Oosterhuis and
Moniek E. Bucquoye. This publication provides an
overview of the body of their outstanding projects,
conceptual ideas and background information on their
current and future ambitions.
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The Anti-Pirate Potato Cannon
MotorBoating
A Daring Arrangement
"Temple Grandin explores how to experiment and
how to think about science for young readers."--

Wedding Guest Book
Russell’s father was a wildlife ranger, so Russell knew
all about looking after Joeys. But nothing could have
prepared Russell for this Super Joey. Award winner
Mike Dumbleton has written a rollicking tale of an
extraordinary chase. Who will end up with Super Joey:
Russell and his family? The zoo? Researchers at the
university? Or two unlikely criminals who see ‘money
on legs’? One Cool Kangaroo is a wild read about a
wild kangaroo.

3D Computer Graphics
"The Thames is not London's only river. Traces of the
capital's many forgotten waterways still remain--for
thos who know where to look. London's lost rivers
invites you along the routes of the city's lost rivers
and deep into its history, with ten guided walks that
combine clear maps and directions with richly
detailed anecdotes. [It] reveals a subterranean
network that spreads from picturesque Hampstead in
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the North to the suburbs of the South, and runs
beneath some of London's most iconic sites and
historic areas. Follow these forgotten trails, and the
city's past is brought to vivid life, populated by
famous and infamous characters."--Back cover.

Composition Notebook
What you eat and drink can affect the way your
medicines work. Use this guide to alert you to
possible "food-drug interactions" and to help you
learn what you can do to prevent them. In this guide,
a food-drug interaction is a change in how a medicine
works caused by food, caffeine, or alcohol. A fooddrug interaction can: prevent a medicine from
working the way it should cause a side effect from a
medicine to get worse or better cause a new side
effect A medicine can also change the way your body
uses a food. Any of these changes can be harmful.
This guide covers interactions between some common
prescription and over-the counter medicines and food,
caffeine, and alcohol. These interactions come from
medicine labels that FDA has approved. This guide
uses the generic names of medicines, never brand
names.

Calling All Minds
Wild Stallion by Delores Fossen Bailey Hodges' son
was stolen minutes after she'd given birth and
someone had wanted her to die. Someone still wanted
her dead. But nothing would stop her from finding her
child. When Texas tycoon Jackson Malone discovered
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the 'orphan' he'd adopted had a mother, his
suspicions went on high alert. Yet would reuniting
mother and child cost Jackson his only chance at
having a family of his own? Genuine Cowboy by
Joanna Wayne Sean Ledger was coming home to bad
memories, and a beautiful widow in need of help.
Sean was a loner, but protecting women was his
cowboy code. With an escaped convict on her tail, Eve
Worthington had nowhere else to turn. Sean had
already stolen her heart and would guard her life. But
Eve realised she either had to run againor put her
bodyguard lover in the line of fire.

25 Freight Car Projects
I got into medical school by saying I was black. I lied.
Honestly, I am about as black as my sister Mindy
Kaling (The Office / The Mindy Project).Once upon a
time, I was an ethically challenged, hard-partying
Indian American frat boy enjoying my third year of
college. That is until I realized I didn't have the grades
or scores to get into medical school. Legitimately.
Still, I was determined to be a doctor and discovered
that affirmative action provided a loophole that might
help. The only problem? I wasn't a minority. So I
became one. I shaved my head, trimmed my long
Indian eyelashes, and applied as an African American.
Not even my frat brothers recognized me. I joined the
Organization of Black Students and used my middle
name, Jojo. Vijay, the Indian American frat boy,
became Jojo, the African American affirmative action
applicant.Not everything went as planned. During a
med school interview, an African American doctor
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angrily confronted me for not being black. Cops
harassed me. Store clerks accused me of shoplifting.
Women were either scared of me or found my bald
black dude look sexually mesmerizing. What started
as a scam to get into med school turned into a twisted
social experiment that taught me lessons I would
never have learned in the classroom.I became a
serious contender at some of America's greatest
schools, including Harvard, Wash U, UPenn, Case
Western, and Columbia. I interviewed at 11 schools
while posing as a black man. After all that, I finally got
accepted into medical school.Before I finished this
book, I stirred a hornet's nest by telling my story. It
has been featured in more than 100 media outlets,
including CNN, NBC, TIME, FOX, and Huffington Post.
Many loved it, but not everyone approved of what I
did. My college classmate Tucker Max (I Hope They
Serve Beer in Hell) disapproved. My sister Mindy
Kaling furiously declared, "This book will bring shame
on our family!"I disagree but I'll let you be the judge.

Avoid Food-Drug Interactions
Fibre Science and Technology is one of six titles in a
coherent and definitive series of volumes dedicated to
advanced composite materials research, development
and usage in the former Soviet Union. Much of the
information presented has been classified until
recently. Thus each volume provides a unique insight
into hitherto unknown research and development
data. This volume deals with the basic components of
a composite material, namely the reinforcement and
the encasing matrix material. Beginning with a
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specification of a range of reinforcing fibres (glass,
carbon, organic, inorganic, ceramic), the book then
considers in detail the development of such fibres and
the significant range of properties achieved. An
extensive test methodology used to evaluate the
physical and mechanical properties of each type of
fibre matrix combination is presented, and the
production method employed for each constituent
part is described. This book will be of interest to
anyone involved in research or development in
composite materials science and technology, both in
industry and universities.

Songs in the South
Backpacker brings the outdoors straight to the
reader's doorstep, inspiring and enabling them to go
more places and enjoy nature more often. The
authority on active adventure, Backpacker is the
world's first GPS-enabled magazine, and the only
magazine whose editors personally test the hiking
trails, camping gear, and survival tips they publish.
Backpacker's Editors' Choice Awards, an industry
honor recognizing design, feature and product
innovation, has become the gold standard against
which all other outdoor-industry awards are
measured.

MotorBoating
Birth. Death. Wonder … One woman’s journey to the
edge of love and loyalty from the bestselling author of
The Lace Weaver London, 1702. When her husband is
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lost at sea, Mary Burton Gulliver, midwife and
herbalist, is forced to rebuild her life without him. But
three years later when Lemuel Gulliver is brought
home, fevered and communicating only in riddles, her
ordered world is turned upside down. In a climate of
desperate poverty and violence, Mary is caught in a
crossfire of suspicion and fear driven by her
husband’s outlandish claims, and it is up to her to
navigate a passage to safety for herself and her
daughter, and the vulnerable women in her care.
When a fellow sailor, a dangerous man with nothing
to lose, appears to hold sway over her husband,
Mary’s world descends deeper into chaos, and she
must set out on her own journey to discover the truth
of Gulliver’s travels . . . and the landscape of her own
heart. Praise for Gulliver’s Wife ‘Gulliver’s Wife is
utterly spellbinding. Lauren Chater is a master of
story-weaving and exquisite detail. I adored this
book.’ Melissa Ashley, bestselling author of The
Birdman’s Wife ‘Lauren Chater’s Mary Gulliver is an
extraordinary character – a performer of everyday
miracles, a woman of quiet strength and compassion
in a world where nothing can be relied on, least of all
her flamboyant fantasist of a husband. Set in a
fictional past, this superbly written story of love, loss,
motherhood, and letting go is highly relevant to the
issues we face today. Do not miss it.’ Meg Keneally,
author of Fled ‘A vividly imagined and gloriously told
tale. Gulliver’s Wife explores both the wonders and
terrors of life as a woman in eighteenth century
England and brings Mary Gulliver powerfully and
enthrallingly to life.’ Natasha Lester, bestselling
author of The French Photographer ‘An imaginative
tour-de-force!’ Kate Forsyth, author of The Blue Rose
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‘Absorbing, insightful and finely imagined In its
powerful portrayal of a woman’s struggle for agency
and control of her body, the novel presses its face
into our own day’ Robyn Cadwallader, author of The
Anchoress ‘Chater’s Gulliver’s Wife is a richly
imagined tale that unravels the love between a
mother and her daughter: it is a book of fears and
secrets, of dark battles, of fraught but tender
reconciliations, and of sweet epiphanies. Vivid
storytelling from an exceptional writer.' Catherine
McKinnon, author of Storyland
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